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State Procurement Office (SPO) Website 

Effective immediately the SPO will launch its new website earlier than expected. As you may 
have noticed, our current SPO site is down. While we are transitioning, there may be periods 
when the SPO website is down. Thank you for your patience. 

Redesigned to streamline navigation and provide a contemporary look, the new site keeps the 
needs of vendors and State & County procurement personnel in mind; to make the information 
you need easier to find and more timely. New information is being added frequently. Check 
back regularly for updates. 

The URL for the home page is changed to http://spo.hawaii.gov. The old URL to the SPO 
homepage will redirect appropriately, but URLs to various subpages of the SPO website will 
change and your bookmarked/favorites pages may not work. You will find access to most 
frequently used pages on the SPO landing page (see attached). 

Your staff may contact Andrew Lum at 586-0558 or e-mail andrew.a.lum@hawaii.gov for any 
website questions, or you may call me at 587-4700. 

http://spo.hawaii.gov/
mailto: andrew.a.lum@hawaii.gov


The New SPO Website Quick Reference 
http://spo.hawaii.gov 

To Access Select 
HlePRO, State of HI eProcurement HlePRO 
Hawaii Compliance Express HCE 
Forms Forms (header) 
Procurement Hawaii Revised Statutes References (header) 
Procurement Hawaii Administrative Rules References 
Procurement Circulars References 
Doing Business with the State For Vendors (header) 
Hawaii Products For Vendors > 

Hawaii Product Preferences 
Departmental and CPO Jurisdiction Contacts For State & County Personnel > 
for SPO Programs Dept./CPO Jurisdiction Contacts - SPO 

Programs 
PANS For State & County Personnel> 

Manual for State & County Personnel 
Procurement 

Contacts for SPO Contact Us (footer) 

http://spo.hawaii.gov/
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